[image: image1.jpg]City of

Wy ;i“;'\:.i BRADFORD

sa, METROPOLITAN DISTRICT COUNCIL






EDUCATION OF PUPILS FROM DAY 6 OF AN EXCLUSION
From September 2007 there is a new requirement to provide full-time education from the sixth day after a Headteacher’s decision to exclude a pupil.  This requirement will be effective from September 2007.  The full guidance can be found at the following internet address:

http://www.teachernet.gov.uk/wholeschool/behaviour/exclusion/
The main points of the guidance are as follows:

· Parents/carers of any pupil who is excluded from school will be responsible for ensuring that the pupil is not in a public place during school hours, without reasonable justification, for the first five days of any exclusion.  There is provision for issuing a fixed penalty notice for any breach.

· Schools, in the case of fixed-term exclusions, and the Local Authority in the case of permanent exclusions, must provide full-time education (off-site or in a shared provision) from the sixth day after the Headteacher’s decision to exclude a pupil.  The current expectation that BIP schools will provide full-time education from the first day of a fixed-term exclusion will remain.

· Schools are expected to immediately (ie on day one) inform their Local Authority, or the pupil’s home Local Authority, of a Headteacher’s decision to permanently exclude a pupil, and provide the Local Authority with details of the excluded pupil.

· Schools should be working in partnerships to improve behaviour and attendance.

· Schools should have simple processes in place that, as well as notifying parents of an exclusion, inform their off-site providers (or on-site shared provider) of a fixed-term exclusion over five days and the need for provision.

· Regular reviews should be undertaken of the processes and strategies for dealing with exclusions.

The guidance gives various examples of how schools might meet these requirements through collaborative partnership arrangements.  In the secondary phase, these requirements could be met through the Behaviour and Attendance Collaboratives (BACs) which will be in place for September 2007.  At primary level, these requirements could be met by small groups of schools in a local area agreeing to host pupils from each others’ schools.

